
 
 
 
Black, flat sandals are part of our school uniform from the beginning of 2025, for Terms 1 
and 4 only each year.  When buying sandals, please ensure they meet the guidelines. 
 

• Proper Fit:  Sandals should fit well with adequate strapping to prevent slipping and 
tripping (no jandals, no crocs) 

• Colour: Sandals must be black. 
• Socks:  Sock are not to be worn with sandals. 
• Restrictions: For safety reasons sandals must not be worn during practical classes in 

PE, Technology (including Food Technology/Hospitality) or Science.  Staff will advise. 

Some examples of styles of sandals which may be worn:  

   

   

   
 
Some examples that are not permitted to be worn:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 
Aso not permitted:  
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